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10th October 2016 

Hello Everyone, 

 

My name is Mr Cowley and I have been working with 

computers for around 4 years now and really enjoy 

using them.  I started here as the ICT Network 

Manager at the beginning of September and I split my 

time between St. Clement’s and another school, 

working here half a day on Tuesdays and all day 

Friday.  

 

I have really enjoyed my first month working at St. 

Clement’s and every member of staff has made me 

feel welcome.  The children are all friendly and are a 

joy to work with making my job easier.  Overall I look 

forward to my time here at St. Clement’s and can’t 

wa i t  to  s ee  what 

opportunities and challenges 

my new job will involve. 

 

I hope that you all have a 

good weekend and don’t 

forget to be prepared for 

your school photos on 

Monday. 

 

Mr Cowley 

ICT Network Manager 

Reception Amaan Islam Amelia Lynn 

 Amarah Khurshid Dante Codling 

 Isaiah Sheckler Eliza Shafiq 

 Mamadi Sanneh Ramesah Akhtar 

 Mina Maged Kiana Forde 

 Farhan Mohammed Zaara Hussain 

 Abdullah Kadeer Mim Akhter 

Sports Anaisa-Maya Wilson Abdullah Minhas 

 School photographer for  

INDIVIDUAL and FAMILY photos 
 

Monday 10th October 
 

Family photos  

(to include children not at school)  

8am - 9am 

 

Individual and Sibling photos  

9am onwards  

Important Date 

Monday 17th October 

SCHOOL CLOSED 

Inset Day 

 Attention  
Year. 5 Parents 

 

Please note that from next week 

Year 5 will be dismissed from 

school at the rear foyer doors by 

the hall.  There will be signs for 

you to follow and we hope that 

this change will help improve the 

dismissal of children at the end 

of the school day. 

Don’t Forget…... 



 

 
St. Clement’s C. of E. Primary Academy, Nechells, a private limited company, registered in England and Wales, Company Number 8165736 

‘St Clement’s C of E Academy is a good school where the behaviour and safety of pupils are outstanding’ (Ofsted 2014) 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter and Instagram @StClem_Nechells 

Or you can find out more from our blog at  

http://st-clements-church-of-england-academy.j2bloggy.com/ 

 

Well Done St. Clement’s! 

 

We have successfully achieved the Unicef UK Recognition of 

Commitment (ROC) for our rights-respecting work. 

 

We received our certificate this week and have started to put the ROC 

logo on our paperwork to share with everyone our achievement.  This 

is just the start in our Rights Respecting journey and we aim to work 

towards achieving Level 1 Award within the next year. 

 

We have elected this year’s Unicef committee and a new photo will be 

coming soon (keep a look out on the blog).  If you have any questions 

or would like some more information then please contact me. 

 

Mrs Dowling – Pastoral Manager 

 
Thanks to you we raised  

£87.48 for Macmillan 

Cancer Support 


